Letter No. 30

From: ELEANOR EDWARDS <egatewood7@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, October 08, 2012 2:00 PM

To: RoseBowINFLComments

Subject: Please say NO to the NFL at the Rosebowl

I live just off South Orange Grove Blvd. | am opposed to having the NFL at the Rosebowl. | am particularly concerned
about the negative impact on air quality these additional games would have. Many of my neighbors, both young and old
suffer from various respiratory difficulties and | believe that the environmental studies have shown that having the NFL
at the Rosebow!| would have a strongly negative impact on those suffering from these conditions.
Regards,

Eleanor Edwards

313 Arlington Dr.

Pasadena, 91105

626 441-7842
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3.0 Responses to Comments

Letter No. 30: Eleanor Edwards

Eleanor Edwards
313 Arlington Drive
Pasadena, CA 91105
October 8§, 2012

Response 30-1

The comment concerns the overall merits of the proposed project. The comment will be included as part

of the record and made available to the decision makers prior to a final decision on the proposed project.
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